
                 Nor’Easter   Winter 2016 

 
This is my first attempt at putting together a Newsletter, such as it is. I am recovering from shoulder (left) 
surgery so you can no doubt tell I'm a "Hunt and Pecker."  With your guidance I will eventually get the 
Escapees Northeast Chapter #3 hang of things. First of all, our June Rally will be held on June 20--June 
23 at The Newfound RV Park, 792 Mathew Turnpike, Bridgewater, NH 603 744-3344.  
 
Perhaps I ought to introduce myself. I am your newly elected and sworn in president as of our last year's 
successful Lobster Rally at Pumpkin Patch RV Resort, where we'll be going again this year. I hope many 
of you will attend both rallies, as well as the Escapade in Essex Junction, Vermont. Millie and I have 
made reservations for all three.  
 
As I said, I am recovering from surgery here in mostly sunny south Florida (Hutchinson Island). Joan and 
Ron are trying to get me to act more presidential. They haven't yet said anything about my building any 
walls, etc. I do promise to get on the stick as time goes by. I suppose we might want to adopt a theme for 
2016. . .An elderly gentleman was being rolled into one of those MRI gizmoes; there was a priest behind 
the screen on the far end of the MRI apparatus; the caption read: YOUR SINS ARE FORGIVEN, BUT 
NOT YOY CO-PAY. 
 
Lots of love from your wanting-to-be esteemed president.  

Tim Hanson SKP #118640 
billbobhanson@aol.com 
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